
From:  
Sent: Monday, May 28, 2018 1:42 PM 

To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 

Subject: SR RPF005-18 - Briar Rd / Woodcrest Rd & Greenfield Ave Stop Sign Reversal 

Review 

I unable to attend.  Is there any way to voice my opinion?  By switching the stop signs, they are 

now enabling traffic to not slow down at an intersection that has school bus stops, kids crossing 

and a lot of people walking.  By making Greenfield straight thru, they are allowing traffic not to 

have to slow down along Greenfield.   There is NO sidewalks west of Briar on Greenfield.  It is 

bad enough that cars and kids share the roadway here, now the cars do not have to slow coming 

up the hill east of Briar on Greenfield and so they will travel faster onto a portion of roadway 

that has no sidewalks and lots of people as there is also a large park nearby. 

This is a bad decision that will eventually lead to close calls or tragedy.   With not stop on 

Greenfield, this is destined to be a shortcut from Little and Bayview down to Burton. If any thing 

this should be a four way stop to slow all the traffic.  As again, there is lots of people walking 

and no sidewalks west of Briar. 

Can this please be forwarded to the appropriate people. 

Thanks very much for the email. 
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